NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

11/1/01 J}L

Gruy Petroleum Management Co.
P.O. Box 140907
Irving, Texas 75014-0907

Re:  Parkway State Com # 1 K-15-19-29  State 25 Com # 1 K-25-19-29
State 16 Com # 1 F-16-19-29  State 16 ACom#1 0-16-19-29

Dear Sirs:

On 9 September, 2001 a letter was sent notifying you on the violation of Rules 103, 202, and 116.
That directive stated corrective action was due on 29 October, 2001. An inspection on 30 October,
2001 found no action had been taken.

These wells must be brought into compliance on or before 27 November, 2001.

If I can help you on this matter please call.

Please be advised that this Directive may be followed by a Notice of Violation for an order to Show
Cause why the bond should not be forfeited, the well plugged, and/or civil penalties assessed.

Sincerely,

Van Barton
Field Rep. II

Oil Conservation Division * 1301 W. Grand * Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Phone: (505) 748-1283 * Fax (505) 748-9720 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




